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I strongly oppose this measure.  Reallocation of current funds would cover the 

necessity for further fire remediation.  Further taxation of our small businesses will 

only further the stress we're already feeling, and lessen already struggling sales.  

Either our business will have to absorb this cost on each can sold, or our customers 

will.  Either way the result will be less business overall, and the entire point of this 

measure is lost.   

 


